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Dear Lynn,

On March 17, 1994, X3T10 voted (39:1:0:20) to accept Public Review Comment #1 on the SCSI-
3 Parallel Interface (SPI), which I had submitted on behalf of X3T9.2. The comment requested
that the SCAM Protocol (X3T9.2/93-109r5) be incorporated into SPI as a normative annex. This
change is substantive and will require a second public review.

The project editor, Larry Lamers, has prepared a first draft on the modified SPI document
(Revision 12c), which X3T10 plans to review at their next meeting. Due to the scope and size
of the SCAM protocol, I expect at least one further revision before X3T10 is ready to forward SPI
for second public review.

Since this comment was submitted and accepted by the committee, no other correspondance
will be sent to the commentor (me).

Regards,

John Lohmeyer, Acting Chair X3T10
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